Gerding, Sarah

~ " From:
Sent: ay, Marc , :04 PM

To: Gerding, Sarah
Cc: Jacob's Dad; Long, Lindsay
Subject: Re: Stability Ball

Hi Mrs. Gerding,

Thank you so much for the update! I'm so glad to hear this news. Jacob has been coming home really motivated and
excited to tell me about his day. He seems totally onboard with the new ideas that have been implemented. Thank you
so much for all your help and your continue support to help Jacob. You are going to be a fantastic teacher. Any child
having you as there teacher will be lucky to have you ,a teacher who cares so much about them and the future success.

Thank you again,
Lisa.

Sent from my iPad

On Mar 18, 2014, at 3:44 PM, "Gerding, Sarah" <sgerding@troy.k12.mi.us> wrote:

Hello!

Just wanted to send you a quick email to let you know that the stability ball was a total success! Jacob
did awesome — he used it appropriately (I never saw him bouncing around on it) and always made sure
to roll it under the desk when he left. We had a quick chat with the class today and everyone was very

clear that the only person who touches the ball is Jacob...by the end of the day | don’t think anyone even
remembered it was there ©

Jacob seemed more focused and was able to get a lot of work done...I think the new behavior chart and
the ball are definitely going to help!

Thanks!
Mrs. Gerding
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